
 Dr. Hand is Director of Neonatology at NYC Health + Hospitals/Kings
County and Professor of Pediatrics at SUNY-Downstate School of

Medicine. Dr. Hand has held various leadership positions in the AAP,
including the New York State representative to the Perinatal Section

and the AAP Committee on Fetus and Newborn. 

Featured Speaker: Ivan Hand, MD, FAAP

INFANT SAFE SLEEP: 
Updated AAP Guidelines

This webinar will cover the American Academy of
Pediatrics (AAP): ‘Recommendations for Reducing
Infant Deaths in the Sleep Environment’ that were
published earlier this year. Additionally, NYSPQC

staff will share free infant safe sleep resources
available from the NYSDOH.  

Pre-register for the webinar at this link or QR code: 
https://nichq.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJEqc-

uuqT0rGNfH0PFr3SQ4BqeDlnuWjXvD

Questions can be directed to 
NYSPQC@health.ny.gov.

November 29, 2022
12:00-1:00 pm EST
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